
NCCEAPA	Board	Meeting	
June	4,	2021	
Southeast	District	Report	
Respectfully	submitted	by	Roben	Jarrett,	President	
	
Emily	Walter,	1st	VP	retired	at	the	end	of	March	2021	
Tamara	Carawan	moved	from	the	2nd	VP	position	into	1st	VP	
At	the	district	spring	meeting,	LeAnn	Weigand	responded	to	a	call	for	2nd	VP.	
	
Southeast	District	Officers:	
President	 	 Roben	Jarrett	
1st	VP	 	 	 Tamara	Carawan	
2nd	VP	 	 	 LeAnn	Weigand	
Secretary	 	 Wanda	Hargrove	
Treasurer	 	 Kareis	Britt	
Parliamentarian	 LaToya	Lucy	
Advisor	 	 Suzanne	Hugus	
	

• District’s	spring	meeting	was	held	in	person	and	via	zoom	on	May	6	in	Duplin	
County.	Thank	to	Duplin	County	for	allowing	us	to	use	their	facility.	

• Scott	McCollum,	Extension	IT,	presented	our	professional	development	piece	
on	“Technology	Accessibility,”	specifically	dealing	with	hearing	and	vision	
impaired	individuals	

• Main	point	of	business	portion	of	the	meeting	was	to	get	in	writing	district	
guidelines	for	each	of	our	committees	that	will	be	posted	to	our	district	
website	for	ease	of	future	transitions.	While	staying	in	compliance	with	all	
state	guidelines,	items	specific	to	our	district,	actions	items,	and	best	
practices	were	added	to	the	committee	guidelines.	

• The	Southeast	District	will	be	hosting	the	state	meeting	in	2023.	The	2023	
state	meeting	steering	committee	will	ramp	back	up	this	month	with	a	goal	to	
get	date	approval	and	secure	our	venue	as	quickly	as	possible.	

• The	afternoon	consisted	of	outside	team	building	activities	of	Kan-Jam	and	
Kubb.	

	


